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Change in Remittance Address for Peak Advantage Guarantees 
 
As part of Johns Manville’s continued service improvement efforts, we have streamlined the payment 
processing for Peak Advantage guarantees. 
 
You should no longer send guarantee payments to the Littleton, CO address. Effective immediately, 
payments should be mailed to the remittance address listed on the guarantee invoice.  
 
If you need assistance or another copy of your invoice, contact Guarantee Services at 800-922-5922 
option 2 or email GSU@jm.com. 
 
Thank you for your assistance as we improve these processes that will help us serve you better. 
 
 
Johns Manville Guarantee Services 
800-922-5922 
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